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NAME THAT BOOK 
I have emailed parents
whose student’s have
qualified. If you have
not yet received an
email, you child did not
qualify. 

DON'T FORGET, ALL STUDENTS
HAVE ACCESS TO OUR ONLINE
LIBRARY CATALOG, EBOOKS, AND
RESEARCH DATABASES THROUGH
THE SCHOOL WEBSITE. 

AMAZON WISHLIST
BELOW I HAVE ATTACHED
AMAZON WISHLIST IF YOU
WISH TO HELP WITH ANY OF
THESE, I WOULD GREATLY
APPRECIATE IT. 

SPELLING BEE
WRITTEN QUALIFYING EXAM
FOR ES EXPECTED TO BE
WEEK OF DEC 9. DETAILS TO
COME BASED ON REGIONAL
ADVISOR. (TBD) 

PARENTS, PLEASE CHECK IN WITH YOUR
CHILD TO ENSURE BOOKS ARE BEING
RETURNED WEEKLY. THEY ARE ONLY
ALLOWED 1-2 BOOKS AT A TIME. IF NOT
RETURNED, THEY ARE UNABLE TO
CHECK OUT NEW BOOKS. 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO SARAH MILLER AND ANGELINA ESPARZA WHO HAVE BEEN 
HELPING WITH SHELVING BOOKS AND MAINTAINING THE LIBRARY. 

CHRISTMAS DECORATING
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO DECORATE
DISPLAY CASES AND LIBRARY FOR
CHRISTMAS. I DO NOT HAVE MANY
MATERIALS BUT YOUR HELP AND
DONATIONS WOULD HELP. 

https://us.accessit.online/RGR00/#!dashboard
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2PCPDHGCFIZ5N?ref_=wl_share

